
Birmingham Medal Society President’s Cup 
 
The much sought after President’s Cup, awarded annually to a member, who in the opinion of 
the judging panel has produced the best display of medals and related information, has been 
upgraded. 
 
Earlier in the year, 2013, long serving member Tony Sabell MBE sadly died, which coincided 
with the winner of the President’s Cup being the last to be engraved on the existing trophy as 
space had run out. 
 
A new base has therefore been added to the trophy and engraved with the words In Memory of 
A G (Tony) Sabell MBE. 
 
This will also mean that the first award of the upgraded trophy will be made at the Society’s Mini 
Convention in June 2014, coincidentally the 50th anniversary year of the Birmingham Medal 
Society. 
 
To see the rules for entering the President’s Cup please follow the appropriate link on the main 
web site. 
 
 
 


